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2023 Annual Project Update Recap

Thank you to the community members who attended the 183 North Mobility Project
Annual Update Event on February 23rd. The 183 North project team enjoyed
celebrating the one-year mark of construction with the community, sharing
construction and outreach progress in 2022, as well as plans for 2023. Couldn't
make the event? No problem! Click "Play" and watch the recording.

Get Travel Alerts

The 183 North Mobility Project is in full swing, and we want to make sure you're on
the best route. Sign up for our weekly travel alerts email to stay up to date on road
closures. Make sure to select the Travel Alerts box when filling out the form.

MoPac Interchange
Construction Outreach

Our team went door-to-door to the
neighbors surrounding the US 183 and
MoPac interchange and discussed what
the community can expect to see within

the coming months.

Arboretum ArtsFest

The 183 North Mobility Project team
enjoyed attending the Arboretum
ArtsFest this past weekend! It was a
great event full of creativity and
family fun. We were glad to be out
among our project corridor’s
businesses and visiting with
attendees to share information on
the improvements coming to
Northwest Austin with the 183 North
Mobility Project. We were also
excited to hold a drawing for a gift
card from ArtUs, a nonprofit art
studio located in the Arboretum.
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To ensure a safe and clean work zone environment, the 183 North Mobility
Project crews regularly make picking up trash and debris a priority on the
US 183 corridor. In honor of Earth Day this past weekend, we want to
encourage the community to help our team keep the corridor clean by
doing your part to eliminate litter.

Safety on the Corridor

Distracted Driving Awareness Month

The 183 North Mobility Project is encouraging you to engage in safe driving
practices in honor of Distracted Driving Awareness Month and always. At least
eight people a day are killed in distracted driving crashes, according to the National
Safety Council. See below for some tips to prevent distracted driving:

Avoid eating
while driving.

Be Alert,
Stay Focused,

Stay SAFE!

Work Zone Awareness Week

April 17-21 was National Work Zone Awareness Week,
and the 183 North Mobility Project wants to call
attention to the importance of work zone safety. In
2020, 857 people were killed due to a work zone
incident according to the National Work Zone Safety
Information Clearinghouse.

Plan ahead when driving along the corridor or any
construction zones so that you can be prepared.
When driving through a work zone, be sure to slow
down and pay attention to your surroundings. We
can all do our part to practice safe driving and help
ensure the people working in construction zones
make it home to their families.
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Do you have questions about the 183 North Mobility Project? We have
answers! Check out the website for all of your project needs. Take a look at
frequently asked questions, learn more about project improvements, and stay
connected with updates on project news.
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